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THANK YOU 
TO ALL THOSE WHO DONANTED RAFFLE
PRIZES OVER THE COURSE OF THE YEAR
RUDDING PARK GOLF
NUFFIELD HEALTH CLUB
INDULGE DELI BAR
LINGO EXPLORE
CROWN HOTEL
BETTYS & TAYLORS
LIVE FOR TODAY
SAM EVERSON GOLF
ARTISAN CAFE
BODY SHOP
EAST KESWICK PLANT CENTRE
DAVID LLOYD
HARROAGTE TOWN FOOTBALL CLUB
ROSSETT SPORTS CENTRE
CORNISH BAKERY
SHINE
WOODLANDS HAND & CAR WASH
COOK
BRIMHAMS ACTIVE
COACH GYM
RACHAEL ANN AESTHETICS
EVERYMAN
CURIOUS COW
ODEON

ROSSETT
PTA NEWS

A ROUND UP OF 2024-25 AND WHATS TO COME IN 2025-26

SUMMER 2025

 HAVE YOU HEARD ABOUT THE
SCHOOL LOTTERY?? 

UPCOMING EVENTS
BINGO - 10  OCTOBER TH

YEAR 7 DISCO - 20  NOVEMBERTH

 PTA QUIZ - 5  DECEMBERTH

BINGO - 6  MARCH 2026TH

PTA QUIZ - 15  MAY 2026TH

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
WE CANNOT DO THIS WITHOUT

YOU!
 CAN YOU HELP BY COMING ALONG TO

PTA MEETINGS, ATTENDING OUR
EVENTS OR HELPING TO SOURCE RAFFLE

PRIZES

FIND OUT MORE

mailto:rspta@rs.rklt.co.uk


HOW THE CHILDREN WITHIN ROSSETT SCHOOL HAVE
BENEFITTED FROM OUR FUNDRASING

A SUM OF £240 HAS BEEN ALLOCATED TO SUPPORT
STUDENTS WITH SEND. THESE FUNDS WILL BE USED

TO PURCHASE RESOURCES AND MATERIALS THAT
CATER TO THE SPECIFIC LEARNING NEEDS OF THESE

STUDENTS, ENSURING THEY HAVE THE NECESSARY
TOOLS TO SUCCEED. THIS ALIGNS WITH THE

SCHOOL'S COMMITMENT TO INCLUSIVE EDUCATION
AND PROVIDING EQUAL OPPORTUNITIES FOR ALL

LEARNERS.

A SIGNIFICANT INVESTMENT OF £1000 HAS
BEEN ALLOCATED TO THE DRAMA DEPARTMENT

FOR LIGHTING EQUIPMENT. THIS WILL
ENHANCE THE QUALITY OF SCHOOL

PRODUCTIONS AND DRAMA LESSONS,
PROVIDING STUDENTS WITH A MORE

IMMERSIVE AND PROFESSIONAL THEATRICAL
EXPERIENCE. THIS INVESTMENT WILL ALSO
IMPROVE THE TECHNICAL CAPABILITIES OF

THE SCHOOL'S PERFORMANCE SPACE.

THE ENGLISH DEPARTMENT HAS BEEN ALLOCATED
£500. THIS FUNDING WAS USED TO PROVIDE AN

OUTSIDE SPEAKER WHO CAME TO SCHOOL TO TEACH
YEAR 7 AND 8 PUNCTATION AND GRAMMAR. THIS FUN

EVENT WAS ENJOYED BY THE STUDENTS. IT
SUPPORTED THE ENGLISH DEPARTMENT WITH THEIR

CURRICULUM.

THE DT DEPARTMENT WILL RECEIVE £60. THIS
FUNDING WILL BE USED TO PURCHASE

MATERIALS AND RESOURCES FOR RESIN WORK,
ALLOWING STUDENTS TO ENGAGE IN HANDS-

ON LEARNING AND DEVELOP THEIR PRACTICAL
SKILLS. THIS SUPPORTS THE SCHOOL'S
COMMITMENT TO PROVIDING A WELL-

ROUNDED EDUCATION THAT INCLUDES
PRACTICAL AND TECHNICAL SKILLS.

A CONTRIBUTION OF £100 HAS BEEN ALLOCATED TO
THE PRAYER ROOM. THIS FUNDING WILL BE USED TO

PROVIDING A COMFORTABLE AND RESPECTFUL
SPACE FOR STUDENTS AND STAFF. THIS SUPPORTS

THE SCHOOL'S COMMITMENT TO PROVIDING A
WELCOMING AND INCLUSIVE ENVIRONMENT FOR

ALL MEMBERS OF THE SCHOOL COMMUNITY.

A SUBSTANTIAL £1000 HAS BEEN ALLOCATED
TO SUPPORT WORK EXPERIENCE PROGRAMS.
THIS FUNDING HELPED WORK EXPERIENCE

PROVIDING INVALUABLE OPPORTUNITIES FOR
STUDENTS TO GAIN REAL-WORLD EXPERIENCE,

DEVELOP EMPLOYABILITY SKILLS, AND EXPLORE
POTENTIAL CAREER PATHS.

THE ENGLISH DEPARTMENT HAS BEEN ALLOCATED £500. THIS FUNDING WAS USED TO PROVIDE AN OUTSIDE SPEAKER WHO CAME TO SCHOOL TO TEACH YEAR 7 AND 8 PUNCTATION AND GRAMMAR. THIS FUN EVENT WAS ENJOYED BY THE STUDENTS. IT SUPPORTED THE ENGLISH DEPARTMENT WITH THEIR CURRICULUM.THE ENGLISH DEPARTMENT HAS BEEN ALLOCATED £500. THIS FUNDING WAS USED TO PROVIDE AN OUTSIDE SPEAKER WHO CAME TO SCHOOL TO TEACH YEAR 7 AND 8 PUNCTATION AND GRAMMAR. THIS FUN EVENT WAS ENJOYED BY THE STUDENTS. IT SUPPORTED THE ENGLISH DEPARTMENT WITH THEIR CURRICULUM.THE ENGLISH DEPARTMENT HAS BEEN ALLOCATED £500. THIS FUNDING WAS USED TO PROVIDE AN OUTSIDE SPEAKER WHO CAME TO SCHOOL TO TEACH YEAR 7 AND 8 PUNCTATION AND GRAMMAR. THIS FUN EVENT WAS ENJOYED BY THE STUDENTS. IT SUPPORTED THE ENGLISH DEPARTMENT WITH THEIR CURRICULUM.

THE ART DEPARTMENT HAS BEEN ALLOCATED £500.
THIS FUNDING WILL BE USED TO PURCHASE A

CAMERA FOR THE DEPARTMENT TO PHOTOGRAPH
WORK AND CREATE ARTISTIC IMAGES. THIS

INVESTMENT SUPPORTS THE SCHOOL'S
COMMITMENT TO FOSTERING CREATIVITY AND

SELF-EXPRESSION THROUGH THE ARTS.

A SUM OF £200 HAS BEEN ALLOCATED FOR THE
PURCHASE OF FIRST AID DOLLS. THESE DOLLS
WILL BE USED TO TRAIN STUDENTS IN BASIC
FIRST AID TECHNIQUES, PROMOTING SAFETY

AND PREPAREDNESS WITHIN THE
SCHOOL COMMUNITY. THIS SUPPORTS THE

SCHOOL'S COMMITMENT TO STUDENT
EDUCATION BEYOND THE NATIONAL

CURRICULUM. IT ALSO HELPED WHEN THE
SCHOOL RECEIVED ITS HEART OF THE
COMMUNITY AWARD FROM YORKSHIRE

AMBULANCE SERVICE.


